CEO Klaus Gesmann Resigns From Management Board Due To
Health Reasons

February 04, 2016

Winnweiler-Langmeil, 4 February 2016. Klaus Gesmann, CEO and CFO MOBOTIX AG, has chosen to resign
from the MOBOTIX AG Management Board with immediate effect due to health reasons.

An interim manager will initially be placed in charge of the Finance department, previously under his control,
while CTO Dr. Oliver Gabel is temporarily taking over the Purchasing department. A third board member will
be appointed in the near future.

The Supervisory Board would like to thank Mr. Gesmann for the service he has given MOBOTIX AG in his
years with the Company as well as for his outstanding dedication and wish him a speedy recovery.



